
 

Special Joint Conservation Commission Meeting  
April 17, 2023 

MEETING  

Tilton Conservation Commission 

Town Hall 

April 17, 2023 

MINUTES 

 

Present: Chuck Mitchell, Jim Cropsey, Helen Hanks, Bob Hardy, Ken Norton, Paul Rushlow, Jon 

Scanlon, Ben Wadleigh, Kathi Mitchell 

 

The meeting of the Tilton Conservation Commission was continued at 7:20 p.m. after the joint meeting 

concluded. 

 

Other: 

1. Trout Unlimited – Jim reported on the possible stocking of brook trout. 

2. Planned forestry and streambed work – Jim explained his plans for work on his new property. 

3. 1003 Laconia Road Dredge and Fill has been received. Helen made a motion, seconded by Paul, to 

ask for clarification about the location of the condo docks with the imaginary line. All were in favor. 

4. Minutes from March 2023 – The final drainage, maintenance, and landscaping plans were not 

available for the TCC to review for the 63 Laconia Road Shell station project. Ken made a motion, 

seconded by Bob, to add this information to the March minutes so that the commission would have a 

chance to comment once the plans were available. All were in favor of adding this information to the 

minutes, and the minutes were approved as amended. 

5. It has been several years since the Conservation Commission, the Planning Board, and the Zoning 

Board of Adjustment held a joint meeting to discuss areas of common interest, and the comments from 

that meeting did not seem to be a complete representation of what was discussed. Commissioners 

requested that Jon Scanlon ask the Selectboard to host/participate in a meeting of these boards and 

commissions to discuss the future of the town, particularly in regard to the intent of the Master Plan. 

6. Issues of concern were discussed. 

 

Bob made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Helen, at 8:50. All were in agreement. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Kathi Mitchell 

 

 

 


